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Hello Belvedere community! 

 

We are getting closer to our very first Sub Regional 1 YAYAM (Youth and Youg Adult Ministry) retreat 

taking place on January 4-6th. 2019. The purpose is for these leaders to come together, connect and unify 

so that they can create many wonderful activities and events for our area. 

 

In order for this retreat to take place, we are in high need of volunteers who can help cook in the kitchen 

and/or bring food to the retreat, and we are also looking for families who can offer accommodations for 

attendees to lay their heads at night. 

 

If you can help in these two areas, please contact Denthew Learey at denthew@ gmail,com or 845-596-

9712. Whether it is cooking in the kitchen or by offering food to the summit, or whether it is opening up 

your house as a place where we can lay our heads, your contribution will be greatly appreciated! 

 

We thank you for all your love and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Denthew Learey 

 

 


